Government of Jammu and Kashmir
Housing & Urban Development Department
Civil Secretariat, Jammu/Srinagar

Notice to General Public

Inviting suggestions from General Public regarding levy of Property Tax.

The UT of Jammu and Kashmir is imposing levy of property Tax on Residential
Houses/Apartments, Comnercial Establishments, within the Municipal areas w.e.f 1%
April, 2023 in terms of Notifications issued by the Government vide S.0. 86 dated
21* February, 2023 and S.0 87 dated. 21* February, 2023 respectively..

Any suggestions/comments in this regard are welcome and may be sent to the Housing

and Urban Development Department at the email address housingudd9@gmail.com,

within 10 days. .
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(Thannaji Bhat)
Under Secretary to the Government
Housing and Urban Development Department

No. HUD-LSGOSMC/52/2022-01
(C. No7074401)
Dated: 10.03.2023
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